
 

TO:  Mayor Jennifer Wilson 
FROM: Paul Leggett, Director of Aging and Adult Services 
DATE:  August 18, 2020 
RE: Applications Approval for New Council for Aging and Adult Services 

 
I am submitting to you on behalf of the Aging and Adult Services Advisory Council our request to 
approve the below new member who will be representing a community partner and renew a second 
term for a current Council member. 
 
The prospective member was nominated by the outgoing representative to provide ongoing 
representation of their organization. If approved they will start serving their first 3-year term Sept. 1, 
2020 through August 21, 2023. The current representative, whose term is expiring, of the below 
organization has expressed their wish for their representation to be replaced by the below prospective 
member.  
 
Our community partners are very vital for the interaction we have with the seniors of Salt Lake County. 
Together we are able to address many needs of seniors without doubling up on services we offer. For 
your consideration: 
 
 Prospective Member:     Representing:  
 Jennifer Tarazon     AARP 
 
The Council’s By-laws allow for current members to serve a second 3-year term. The below member 
Tammy Pett requests she be approved to serve the second 3-year term running from Sept. 1, 2020 
through August 21, 2023.  
 
 Membership Renewal:     Representing: 

Tammy Pett      Housing Connect 
 
The above member asking for renewal approval and the other organization’s prospective member 
would all be a great asset for SLCO Aging and Adult Services Council to continuing to function at a very 
informed manner to help us serve the needs of Salt Lake County’s aging population with our valuable 
community partners.  
 
Salt Lake County Aging and Adult Services members wants to thank you for your support.  
   
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Leggett      _______________________________________ 
SLCO Aging and Adult Services Director   Karen Crompton, SLCO Human Services Director 
 
Enclosures:  Applications 

Aging and Adult Services By-Laws 
Aging and Adult Services Current Membership List 
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